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To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

24/06/2025

MR Jack Kapterian
27 Darley ST
Forestville NSW 2087

RE: DA2024/1303 - 11 / 0 Melwood Avenue FORESTVILLE NSW 2087

Dear members of the council,
Your plan to demolish the Forestville RSL and replace it with suburb dominating oversized
retirement village, is not a good idea. Please do not touch the Forestville RSL and its
immediate surrounds. I am totally against this proposal. Please find somewhere else to
develop.
It appears to be a very irresponsible project.
Regards
Jack Kapterian




